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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 35 


 
        2nd July 2015
Gala Bottle Stall

Thanks for all your donations for the gala bottle stall, we raised £176 some of which will be spent on the leavers’ party. Thanks also to those parents who were kind enough to run the stall and did such a good job. More helpers are always welcome.
Chicks in Class 1
Class 1 have hatched four chicks this week and the children are enjoying caring for them. They are extremely cute (you are welcome to pop in to see them) and will grow very quickly. They will be spending the summer at Mrs Griffin’s house and will then be spending some of their time at school from September.
Sports Weeks
Over the next two weeks coaches from several local sporting clubs will be visiting school and taking sessions with the children. This will be an ideal opportunity for the children to try out different sports and see if there are any clubs they would like to become involved with. Sports fortnight will conclude on Friday 17th July with a special sporting assembly at 9.00am and a picnic lunch with sports day commencing at 1.30pm. There will be races for parents and toddlers and an adult versus children rounders match. Everyone is welcome to stay after school for a family barbecue.
Bug Club and Abacus Maths

On Thursday 9th July we will be holding an open evening from 5.30pm to 6.30pm to show parents our online literacy and numeracy resources. As we will be increasingly moving towards online homework this is an ideal opportunity for parents to look at the websites and how they can be used at home.
Dates for Your Diary

Monday 20th July 

Reports sent home
Tuesday 21st July

Film night from 3.30pm. £1 for popcorn and a drink.

Wednesday 22nd July
Leavers’ service at Christ Church, 9.00am





Cheerleader party 5.00pm – 6.30pm

Thursday 23rd July

Tintwistle’s got Talent

Leavers’ party at Hyde Leisure Centre

Friday 24th July
Buddy party 10.00am


School closes for summer

Tuesday 8th September
School re-opens for pupils

Jo Griffin, Headteacher

